
April 13,2000 

n' 

DATE 

Jackie Knight 
Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shurnard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

re: 1999 Regulatory Assessment Fee 
TF832 

Dear Ms. Knight: 

We spoke approximately four (4) weeks ago regarding the dissolution of my Pay Phone 
Company at the end of 1998. You stated that since your office was never notified of this 
change in status, that I would still be responsible for the minimum 1999 Regulatory Assessment 
Fee amount of $ 50.00. Enclosed is my payment for this fee. 

Please update your records to show that I, Ray Gruber (TF832) am no longer in the payphone 
business and I am requesting that my license be cancelled retroactively back to at least 
12/31/99. I should not be held liable for the 2000 Regulatory Assessment Fee. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (954)714-3655. 

Sincerely, 

Raymond M. Gruber, 111 


